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Diary dates for the Summer Term are shown below and 

will be included and updated on every newsletter. 
 

06.07.2022 Induction Day 

06.07.2022 Nursery Stay and Play session 

(pm)  

07.07.2022 Year 2 to Warwick Castle 

07.07.2022 P.A. meeting at school 6 p.m.  

11.07.2022 New Reception children - Home 

visits. 

12.07.2022 p.m. Sports Day (if raining then 

Wednesday 13th July – if 

forecast hot then a.m.) Parents 

welcome 

15.07.2022 School reports out today 

18.07.2022 3.15 – 5.00 Meet your child’s 

new class teacher 

19.07.2022 6.00 Year 6 Play for 

parents/carers 

(tea/coffee/cakes for 

afterwards) 

21.07.2022 School finishes for Summer 

2.15 

Wednesday 7th September Children return to school 
 

 

2021/22-Extra Bank Holiday Friday 22nd July – School 

finishes Thursday 21st July at 2.15. 

2022/23  INSET days: Monday 5th September 

    Tuesday 6th September 

  Friday 7th October 

  Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

(1 more day to be set) 

  

 

 
New groups will be allocated from 25th April  

Monday  

Tuesday Tag Rugby Y5 & Y6 12.30 - 1.00 

Multiskills  Y4 & Y5 
& Y6 

3.15 - 4.15 

Wednesday  
Football 

 
Y3 & Y4 

 
12.30 – 1.00 

Multi-skills  Y1 & Y2 
& Y3 

3.15 - 4.15 

Friday Dance Y1 and 
Y2 

3.15-4.15 

 

 

Please send in your child’s home-school reading 

book by the end of this week please. We are 

replenishing stock and updated our books 

ready for September start. Please continue to 

read at home with your child – any books from 

home that they enjoy reading is great to use. 

 

 

 
Our Governing Body is in need of a Health and 

Safety Governor. You do not need to be a H&S 

representative in your own job – training will be 

given. If you would like to join the Governors in 

the school and can offer your services then 

please contact myself or Mrs Turner in the 

office. I am happy to answer any questions you 

may have about the role of a Wheelwright Lane 

Governor. 

 

The NB Leisure Trust will be running a 

playscheme during the Summer holidays. Please 

see the attached information for more details. 

 

 
Please direct all correspondence to the office 

at admin2021@welearn365.com. 

Mrs Turner will ensure that your 

correspondence goes to the correct adult in 

school.  

mailto:admin2021@welearn365.com


Please do not email teachers directly. 
 

 

 
 

As we are moving into the warmer months, 

please ensure your child comes into school 

wearing sunscreen, with a water bottle and 

with a sun hat when necessary. Please be aware 

the Nivea sun protect and care products for 

children now contain refined oil of sweet 

almonds. As we have children in school with 

severe nut allergies, we would prefer if these 

products were not sent into school. 

 

 
From September the price of school meals will 

increase by 5p – cost is now £2.30. 

 

 
Warwickshire County Council is hosting 

another special educational needs and 

disabilities (SEND) webinar on Tuesday 19 July 

on the topic of Speech and Language Provision. 

 

There can be many reasons why a young person 

may have a Speech, Language and 

Communication Need (SLCN). It may be due to 

physical difficulties such as a cleft palate or a 

hearing impairment, or it could be linked to 

other developmental conditions such as 

Autism. In some cases, there is no obvious 

cause. 

 

Whatever the reason for a SLCN, it’s 

important that children and young people 

receive timely support to improve their overall 

development and educational outcomes. This 

webinar will provide parents and carers with a 

better understanding of the different levels 

of speech and language therapy support and 

how to access this for their child. It will also 

be an opportunity to share feedback on the 

current provision to help inform and improve 

future support across Warwickshire. 

  

 

The webinar takes place on Tuesday 19 July, 

1pm - 2pm and you can register to attend at: 

https://bit.ly/SpeechLanguageProvision 

 

 Cool Milk  
 

Free milk is available for all children aged 

under five in school, funded by the UK 

government.  

 

In our school, this milk is provided by Cool 

Milk, the UK’s leading school milk supplier.  

 

When your child turns five, you are able to 

pay a subsidised rate for your child to 

continue to receive milk. If you wish for your 

child to continue receiving milk from the age 

of five, simply register with Cool Milk directly 

via their website (www.coolmilk.com). They 

will then contact you at the appropriate time 

to arrange pre-payment. 

 

 

https://bit.ly/SpeechLanguageProvision
http://www.coolmilk.com/

